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Vote-by-mail should be retained because -- 

It has proven very secure (.00006% fraud rate - 38 out of 61 million) 

It is convenient for everyone - rural voters, disabled voters, military voters, elderly 

votes, etc. 

It promotes voter participation - Oregon has the highest voter turnout in the country 

It allows voters to sit at home and analyze candidates and measures with the voter 

booklet close at hand 


